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       May 24, 2017 

 

Dear Elsie Johnson School Community, 
 
As we look forward to the 2017-18 school year, I wish to inform you that Ms. 
Rosanne Sikich, who is currently Assistant Principal of Elsie Johnson School, will 
be promoted to the role of Principal. 
 
Current Elsie Johnson Principal Mrs. Julie Tobin will continue with CCSD93, 
serving as the Principal of Jay Stream Middle School as of the 2017-18 school 
year. I thank Mrs. Tobin for her dedication and service to the Elsie Johnson 
School community. She has been an outstanding administrator for the school 
throughout the past two school years and will be missed. Over the coming 
months, Mrs. Tobin will work with Ms. Sikich to ensure that there is a smooth 
transition for students, parents, and staff as Ms. Sikich takes on her role as Elsie 
Johnson’s new Principal. 
 
As you know, Ms. Sikich is very familiar with the Elsie Johnson School 
community and has been a terrific administrator for the school these past two 
school years. She is highly qualified for her new position, as she served as a 
principal at a private school for two years prior to her role as Elsie Johnson 
Assistant Principal. She has made a positive impact on students during each 
step of her career, and I have no doubt that she will do a tremendous job of 
leading Elsie Johnson School.  
 
When you see them, please join me in thanking Mrs. Tobin for her service to 
Elsie Johnson School and congratulating Ms. Sikich on her new role as Elsie 
Johnson Principal.  
 
The Elsie Johnson Assistant Principal position will soon be posted, and Ms. 
Sikich will keep you updated on staff and community participation in the interview 
and selection process. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this transition, please feel free to 
contact me at 630-539-3000 or at shieldw@ccsd93.com.  Thank you. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       William R. Shields, Ed.D. 
       Superintendent of Schools 

 


